Weekly News
November 16th-20th, 2020

I hope everyone had a weekend. In Math this week we will discuss Topic 3-Numbers on a 10 Frame. In Social Studies we will be discussing our Unit on the First Thanksgiving. Make sure you are spending at least 10-15 minutes at home reading with your child! Please remember to sign your child’s Tuesday Folder each week and send their signed papers back. Please send all other items back in their binder. 
· Our new Reading Story this week is “The Farmer in the Hat”
· High-Frequency Words to Study: Could, be, horse, old, paper, of
· Spelling Words: Face, made, age, safe, take, make, cage, cake, late, name
· We will be learning about long a like in cape. We will also work on c when it says s like in cent and g when it says j as in gem.
· In grammar we will start working on proper nouns.
Upcoming Events:
November 18th-Report Cards
November 19th-Santa Pictures (more info to come)

November 20th-Special Snack

November 23rd and 24th- E-Learning Days /No School
November 25th-27th-Thanksgiving Holidays
